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19 August - Friday 
FNC Athletics Carnival 

 
30 August – Tuesday 

Year 6 Transition Day at 
WHS 

 
31 August – Wednesday 

Book Parade 12.30 
 

2 September – Friday 
Father’s Day Stall 

 
 

 
 
 

18 August 2022 

IMPORTANT DATES 

VISION STATEMENT 
Our students are happy, 
literate lifelong learners.  
We empower them with 
the knowledge, skills and 
confidence enabling 
them to make a positive 
contribution to society. 
Chillingham Public School 
is a great school.  Join us. 

 

BOOK WEEK IS COMING! 
 

Book Week 2022 - "Dreaming with eyes open...". 
 

This term in library lessons, students will be looking at the shortlisted 
books for the CBCA (Children’s Book Council of Australia) Book of the 
Year Awards. The Theme for 2022 is ‘Dreaming with eyes open’. Next 
week, Wednesday, 24 August, all students will be involved in a Book 
Week livestream incursion exploring the CBCA Book Week 2022 theme 
"Dreaming With Eyes Open...", in an interactive and educational 
musical adventure. 
 
Marley wakes up full of excitement and expectation. She’s been 
dreaming that she has written the most marvellous story and now 
she’s awake it’s time to set about making it happen. However, the 
road to creating her story is much more difficult than it first seems. 
 
What happens in dreams often isn’t how things turn out and Marley 
finds herself embarking on a journey filled with unexpected twists and 
turns. To reach a destination where ‘dream comes true’ she must 
overcome some pretty significant obstacles. 
 
The Book Character Parade will be held in Week 7, Wednesday 31 
August at 12:30pm. Parents, families and friends are most welcome to 
come along and watch the parade and join us after for lunch. Please 
bring along a picnic lunch to enjoy with your child/ren and a rug/chair 
to sit on. 
 
Please start encouraging your child/ren to start thinking about easy 
costumes they could come dressed in, such as their favourite animal or 
classic story book hero. We will share some ideas with students during 
library lessons next week. 
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From the Principal’s desk 
It has been perfect weather this week.  The playground is drying out nicely and the students 
are enjoying the play time.   
  
Mrs Window has returned to work this week – she is rested, revived and ready to go!   Which 
is a good thing as we have the auditor coming to visit next week
����   Mrs Window has not 
returned to work full time which means the office will be unmanned some days.   Please 
phone the school to make changes to student travel or if you have any concerns.    This way 
you can be assured that the message has been received – the phone may ring a little longer 
but it will be answered.  Thank you in advance.  
  
Good luck to Vera who will be representing the school in shotput at the Far North Coast 
Athletics tomorrow. We wish her lots of luck.  
  
Book Week commences Monday 29 August with our book parade on Wednesday 31 August.  
This year’s theme is “Dreaming with Eyes Open”.   Parents, family and friends are welcome to 
attend - the parade will commence at 12.30 and conclude with a family picnic lunch.    
 
The Year 6 students will be attending their second transition to high school day on Tuesday 
30 August. A permission note and information will be given to the students.  
 
Mrs Bergquist would like to remind all those budding readers that the Premiers Reading 
Challenge – closes tomorrow Friday 19 August.   Better get reading tonight 
���� 
 
The Father’s Day stall will be held on Friday 2 September.  Please send along a donation for 
the stall.  All gifts are sold for $5.  Each student can purchase 1 present.   This is such a great 
experience for the students to be able to purchase a special gift for dad.   Donations can 
be sent or dropped at school any time.   We also need a parent/s to help with the stall.   
   
Vicki Roach  
Principal  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

No birthdays in the school this week   

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjjh-SdmsPTAhVDJJQKHUgiB2gQjRwIBw&url=https://www.pinterest.com/explore/happy-birthday/&psig=AFQjCNEcFGWS7CkvSxbOGoK_T2z_Z_kPPA&ust=1493333292675046
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P&C Association: 
Next meeting is Thursday September 8 at 2.30pm.  
 
We have Father’s Day fast approaching. The P&C need families to start bringing in donations 
for our Father’s Day stall which will be held on Friday 2 September. 
We also need two volunteers to man the stall and wrap the presents.  Please phone the 
school to let us know you are available.  
   

Canteen: 
CANTEEN ROSTER 

Term 3    Volunteer    Cake  
Friday 19 August        Zen     Nicole/Megan 

Friday 26 August   

 
  

“On a Board” 
  

Merit Award recipients 
Riley, Zoe, Maddie and Marlee 

  

Beeeees Knees recipients   
Dottie, Ethan, Chad and Luke 
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ADVERTISING 
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